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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘gargantuan’, as 

 requested by Matas in  

 Year 8 .  

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 with Notts County Council 

 by clicking here  

 

 Safer Social Media Use    

Don’t forget to download 

your copy of ‘Digital 

Parenting’ from Vodafone. 

Click here to claim yours.    

    

 Christmas Jumper Day 2019    

We’ll be marking the end of 

term with our annual 

Christmas Jumper Day. This 

year funds raised will be 

given to the Attenborough 

Lifeline Appeal.  

 

 Newark Christmas Market 

Don’t forget, Year 7 will be 

running a stall at this year’s 

Newark Christmas Market   

on Sunday 15 December. 

Student volunteer rota 

coming soon but please do 

come to show your support! 

 

 Reverse Advent Appeal ‘19 

Our Reverse Advent Appeal  

in aid of Newark Food Bank 

starts on Mon 2 December.  

    

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

OUR STUDENTS EXCEL AT YOUTH SUMMIT 

YEAR 7 CELEBRATE FIRST FOOTBALL WIN 
Congratulations to our Year 7 boys 

football team who battled through a 

close-fought game with Carlton Acad-

emy, part of the Redhill Academies 

Trust, to secure a 4-3 victory, the first 

Suthers School win on the football 

field this year. Well done boys!  

ATTENBOROUGH SITE NEEDS A LIFELINE  

Putting Self-esteem centre-stage: our Student Council exploring self-belief  and presenting their  ideas to tackle a growing problem.  

On Friday 29 November, our Student Council travelled to the head offices of 

Boots UK in Nottingham to take part in a Youth Summit led by Dove and WE 

Schools. Our students were part of a select group from across the county 

invited to attend as part of the company’s efforts to develop a national strat-

egy to tackle emerging issues around self-esteem, including body-image, 

social media and negative self-talk. Our team collaborated with students 

from a number of other schools before focusing in on their ambitions for 

The Suthers School and how we can take promote self-belief day in, day out.  

We were very disappointed to learn this week that the 

Attenborough Nature Reserve is under threat! The land 

that the reserve and its conservation centre occupy is 

owned by CEMEX and despite the ongoing work that 

Notts Wildlife Trust are doing to safeguard habitats the 

future of the site is far from certain because its owners 

are planning to sell it.  To save the reserve, NWT have 

launched a £1 million lifeline appeal. They have until 31 

January 2020 to raise the money and we will certainly be 

doing all we can to help! Visit the NWT website for info. 

‘Attenborough...is a 

symbol of hope in a 

challenging world’ 

Sir David Attenborough  

You can donate here  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk
https://www.vodafone.co.uk/cs/groups/public/documents/webcontent/vfcon096227.pdf
https://www.nottinghamshirewildlife.org/lifelineappeal
https://www.nottinghamshirewildlife.org/lifelineappeal
https://www.nottinghamshirewildlife.org/lifelineappeal

